
             

             

                                 
               

      

      

      

    

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

15th May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please see the DFE Opening Schools and Education Guidance for Parents and Carers. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-

carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june#what-if-my-child-is-eligible-but-

has-siblings-who-are-not 

We will be in contact to share more detail about how we will be reopening Grove Primary School in due 

course. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Aldous 

Executive Headteacher 
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